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Tuesday 3rd June 2025 

Year 2 Sea Life Centre London Aquarium 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know, we are visiting Sea Life Centre London Aquarium next week on Tuesday 10th June. Within this letter you will 

find all of the relevant information you need for the day. Please do not hesitate to get in contact if you have any questions.  

On Tuesday 10th June your child needs to come to school in their usual school uniform. This includes a navy-blue school 

jumper or cardigan. They should wear comfortable walking shoes e.g. this may be school shoes or trainers. Please no fashion 

footwear and please ensure that these shoes are securely fastened. Please ensure you arrive at the classroom doors for 8:30am. 

You will have already ordered your child’s lunch for the day either via the permission slip that you have filled in and sent 

back to the school office or via ParentPay. These will be organised by school staff. If you have opted to bring your own 

packed lunch instead of receiving the free school lunch, this should be in a named lunch bag. No metal cutlery or bottles. 

Please remember to send your child in with a water bottle. When arriving at Sea Life Centre London Aquarium all children 

and staff will be walking in together as a year group. The children will have to keep all belongings with them during the visit 

due to the Sea Life Centre London Aquarium not having any storage.  

The coach will depart from school at 8:45am so children should arrive at 8:30am and enter their classroom as normal. We 

will advise the rest of the school as well that gates will open early on this day and that parking may be busier than usual.  We 

will depart home from Sea Life Centre London Aquarium at around 2:15pm and so should be back at school for 3:15pm 

dependent on traffic. If we aren’t on schedule to be back for 3:15pm for the normal pick up we will keep you updated. This 

will be via Weduc and email.  Children will make their way back to their classroom for the pick-up.  

We had so many offers of volunteers to attend Sea Life Centre London Aquarium with us, and unfortunately, we cannot 

take everyone! To ensure fairness we have selected parents who have not yet had an opportunity to attend a school trip in 

Year 1 or 2. The parents who have been selected should have received an email giving you some important parent helper 

information. Please let us know if you are unsure about anything.  

We will take photos where we can and we will share these via Seesaw. We are very much looking forward to taking Year 2 

to Sea Life Centre London Aquarium and know it will be an amazing experience for them.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Megan Lant and Mrs Christina Clarke  
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